

March 20, 2020

Dear Selanne Steak Tavern's Loyal Guest,

It's been another whirlwind week with the everchanging news and information about COVID-19. As instructed by Governor Newsom, we no longer offer in-restaurant dining until further notice.

We now offer Take-Away menus with special Social Distancing Discounts when you place an order-to-go from the restaurant. When calling in a take-out order, we will automatically provide a 15% discount on your entire order and deliver it to your car when you arrive to the valet stand. For seniors 65 and plus, a 20% discount will be applied. Discounts apply to the purchase of prepared dishes from Selanne Steak Tavern and The Penalty Box menus, butchered-to-order aged prime meats, poultry and seafood to prepare at home, and grocery staples from our Pop-Up Mini Market. Social Distancing Discounts are not applicable to third party delivery platforms.

Please visit our website for our special Take-Away menus. Take-out orders are available from 11 a.m. to 9 p.m.

We will continue to closely monitor updates from the CDC, California Restaurant Association and the Orange County Health Care Agency and are prepared to respond quickly based on their advice and recommendations.

We encourage you to call us with any questions or concerns you may have at 949.715.9881 and visit our website for up-to-date information.

Thank you for your support and loyalty.

Sincerely, Teemu Selanne & Kevin Pratt Selanne Steak Tavern Owners